
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOMEWORK POLICY 
 

At Kangarilla Primary School we acknowledge that children need time after school for extra-curricular 
activities, for relaxation and for family time. We do not set homework for homework’s sake.  
We do, however, believe that all students benefit from parental involvement in their learning, 
particularly in the areas of literacy and numeracy. Accordingly, we consider daily reading (on their 
own and/or with family members) to be homework for all children.  
 
In addition;  
• Regular home practice of spelling words and basic number processes may also be encouraged by 

individual classroom teachers (R-7).  
 
• Years 5-7 class teachers may occasionally set homework that is directly related to an aspect of the 

current learning topic, or ask students to complete set class work not finished during school hours.  
 
Consequences for failure of students to complete set homework will be at the discretion of the class 
teacher and may vary depending on individual circumstances.  
 
Homework Communication  
• Parents and caregivers will be informed of particular class homework expectations via term overviews 

for each class and at Acquaintance Night in week three of term one.  
• Children will record their daily homework expectations in their Communication Book/Diary.  
 
If you have any questions in regards to the homework expectations of your child please do not hesitate to contact 

their class teacher and arrange a time to discuss your questions 
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